
Year 1 
This week we have been learning all about  
Christmas. We listened to the Christmas story and 
we acted parts out. We have designed and created 
festive cards and decorations and we have been 
practising our festive class songs ready to perform to 
each other on Friday.  
 
We have also been preparing for our new topic 
'Animals at Home'. We helped to create our  
farmyard learning environments by collaging and 
painting lots of different animals. We can't wait to 
learn all about our new topic! 
 
We wish all of Year 1 a restful break and a very 
happy new year. 

 

 


